
The GiftedThe GiftedreferralreferralWindow isWindow isopen!open!
The window to request a parent referral for
January Gifted Eligibility Testing this school
year is September 1 through September 30.

Please visit these links for:
1.Parent Referral Informational Video and

FAQs 
2.Online Request for Parent Referral Form

https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/21037
https://www.atlantapublicschools.us/Page/21037
https://forms.gle/kb8yCStwyVNehWnS6

